
Town of Chevy Chase Public Service Committee 

January 27, 2021 7:00pm 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Attendees: Beth Barnett 
  Michael Coplan 
  Gautam Prakash 
  Abby Marshall 
  Ken Rubin 
  Donna Worsham 
  Mayor Baskir – Council Liaison  
 

The meeting began via Zoom at 7:00pm.  No residents gave comments. The minutes of the 
December meeting were approved. 
 
The committee was updated on the status of 5G implementation by the Town Counsel, Ron Bolt, 
and by the members of our 5G working group – Beth Barnett, Michael Coplin, Ken Rubin.  No 
actions were taken. 
 
Mayor Baskir reported that the Town Council would hold a resident’s forum on the report and 
recommendations of the AMT traffic study and the PSC recommendations sometime in mid-
February. 
 
There being no new business the meeting was adjourned. 


